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N O T I F I C A T I O N 
 

 
 
Subject: Vacancy announcement: Science Director  
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam,  
  
The Inter-American Institute for Global Change Research (IAI) is recruiting a director to 
manage the IAI's scientific program and activities. The science director is responsible for 
implementing the scientific agenda of the IAI and reports directly to the Executive Director 
of the IAI.  
  
The science director must have demonstrated scientific leadership skills and be able to 
design and implement innovative science programs in response to critical issues, 
opportunities, and risks related to global environmental change in the Americas. The 
incumbent will generate and communicate compelling scientific strategies and directions 
according to the priorities of the Conference of the Parties as articulated in the IAI Strategic 
Plan, the Scientific Agenda, and other relevant policies.   
  
The IAI Directorate will establish a search committee, with the participation of Parties, the 
Chair of the IAI Executive Council, the Scientific Advisory Committee and the Science-
Policy Advisory Committee, to assist in evaluating candidates.  
 
Parties interested in joining the committee are invited to contact Ms. Soledad Noya at 
soledad.noya@dir.iai.int as soon as possible, but no later than 12 June 2024. Committee 
meetings will be held on 21, 25 and 26 June. 
  
 
The vacancy notice is attached. Applications must be submitted by 12 June 2024 to 
opportunities@dir.iai.int. Parties are invited to provide the attached document to potential 
candidates for the post. 
    
Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.   
 

 

Anna Stewart Ibarra 
Executive Director 
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